


3. With regard to the floor area maximum of 350m2 being exceeded, what is the floor
area of the boat club.

The approximate floor area of the boating club and the dive club (the buildings are joined) is 
470m2 (measured from GIS). 

4. Could you please provide a copy of the request for non-compliance you refer to and
the grounds KCDC raised to justify waiver and the legal precedents KCDC relied
upon.

The request and justification for non-compliance states the following: 

“The overall site coverage for Maclean Park, including the proposed Te Uruhi, will be 
approximately 2.7%, thus exceeding the maximum by 0.7%. Nonetheless, the proposal 
provides an appropriate space for an activity that is an existing operation without a dedicated 
building. Presently, the tours to Kāpiti Island utilise the Kapiti Boating Club for the meeting and 
biosecurity requirements for tour parties. This additional 0.7% of site coverage does not 
detract from the useable outdoor space for the public to use, with additional space provided 
between the buildings via decks. In fact, the proposed building will enhance the publics use of 
this space for all weather conditions and due to the slight elevation of the building’s floor above 
the flood level will improve the view of the beach and Kapiti Island for users of the park. The 
site coverage for the property is spaced out over Maclean Park and is formed by the proposed 
Te Uruhi, Kapiti Boating Clubhouse and outdoor structures throughout the park. Due to the 
size of the park and the spread-out nature of activities this non-compliance will be indiscernible 
to any users of the park or neighbouring properties.”  

No legal precedents were relied on, as explained previously this is standard practice for 
applying to not comply with the District Plan.  

Ngā mihi 

Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 




